
November is Golf Season… 

Grab your gear and come play one of the driest courses in the Pacific Northwest.  

Tahoma Valley is well known to remain playable all year. 

Please help us keep the fairways green and use the tree lines and the rough with the golf carts. 

 No Frost Delays here! On frosty days, we will  open as usual, but ask to keep the cars off of the fairways  

entirely until the frost clears.  

Remember to set back your clocks an hour on November 3rd. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Course News 

Many of you have heard that there is pending sale of the golf course. That being said, we will continue to 

operate as normal with just a couple of exceptions. 

We are suspending sales of Annual Memberships and Gif Certificates. 

We ask that if you have an outstanding Gift Certificate, please make an effort to redeem them soon.  

Once we hear more about the sale and the pending status of the property, we will send that out to you. 

Until then, please continue to come out and play your favorite golf course. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Thanksgiving 

Both the course and the restaurant will be open on Thanksgiving, but will close early to allow our  

great staff to celebrate with their families. Watch for more information soon.  

Banquets & Events 

Now is the time to get your group event booked for the 2024 holiday season.  

Call now to reserve space in our restaurant for your holiday party.  

Call Sonia @ 360-960-8180 today. 

 

We hope to see you soon. 

 

November Monthly Pass: 

Play the entire month of November and save! 

$147.00 plus tax. (That’s like paying for six rounds of golf and 

getting the rest of the month for free!) 

New 

Winter Rates 

$25 Greens Fees for 18 Holes 

$20 Greens Fees for 9 holes 

Seven days a week 

SALE! 

All apparel 20% off 

Shoes, Bags, Hats 20% off 

Limited to in stock items only 

Tahoma Valley Men’s Club Event 

Turkey Shoot November 16th 

Larry Lutz 2 Man Best Ball November 30th 


